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From: § IR A e
Sent: -Wednesday, 23 January 2013 7:41 PM
To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Submission on Electoral Law Discussion Paper

To whom it may concern

Please find my submission on the Electoral Law discussion paper below:

e Caps on political donations should be maintained, however they can be raised to $10,000 to
minimise administration, and be for whatever purpose (not just electoral campaigns);
Election campaign expenditure should continue to be capped;

Truth in political advertising is imperative, and must be complied with;

Proof of identity requirements for voting are not required;

Enrolments should not be permitted on election day;

Compulsory voting should definitely be continued.

Regards

Claire Thorstensen

20/12/2013



